
From: Wrinn, Michael
To: Callahan, Rich
Subject: FW: Revised screening proposal ZBA 23-10-18
Date: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 10:35:41 AM
Attachments: ZBA 23-10-18_Revised Screening proposal_14 GrummanAve.pdf

W attachment
 

From: Adrienne Saint-Pierre <aesaintpierre@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 10:28 AM
To: Wrinn, Michael <Michael.Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG>
Cc: White, Daphne <Daphne.White@WILTONCT.ORG>; Bunting, Timothy
<Timothy.Bunting@WILTONCT.ORG>
Subject: Revised screening proposal ZBA 23-10-18
 

C A R E F U L - From outside - CHECK before you CLICK. 
.
Michael,
 
Attached is a pdf of the revised screening proposal to hide heating/cooling units on barn at 14
Grumman Ave.
This revision addresses the fence regulation limiting the height of a "solid" or semi-solid
screening to 6 feet by using 1 foot of open lattice across the top of the panels to reach a 7-
foot height.
 
Barbara Pape, our neighbor at 4 Erdmann Lane, has reviewed the revised proposal and
approves of the plan.
 
Respectfully submitted,
 
Adrienne Saint-Pierre
Barry Rosenberg
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